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 BACKGROUND INFORMATION  
 
In the Governor’s proposed 2004-2005 legislative budget request, a recommendation was 
made on four new policies affecting the state universities; Targeted Incentive Programs, 
University Billing Statements, Excess Credit Hours, and Block Tuition. During the January 
22, 2004, Board of Governors meeting, discussion was held regarding these policies and a 
motion was passed in support of the Governor’s recommendations. At that time, the Board 
indicated that it would like input from the University Boards of Trustees and University 
Presidents on these issues.   
 
On February 16, 2004 the Chancellor requested that the university boards and presidents 
provide feedback on these policies. Attached is a summary document, along with each 
university’s original comments. 
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